
   

 

 

 

 

Policies and Procedures for Congregational Gatherings 

To ensure the health and well-being of our WPPC families and our community, we have adopted the 
following policies and procedures for congregational gatherings: 

If you are part of the most “at risk” among us, please consider minimizing your exposure.   

*PLEASE DO NOT ATTEND IF YOU ARE EXPERIENCING FEVER/COUGH/OTHER SYMPTOMS. 

BUILDING ACCESS 
 

Please enter the Sanctuary through the main doors only. At the end of our worship service, you will be 
directed out the side doors. There will be no access to other areas on Sundays. As you depart please 
maintain adequate distance. 

SEATING 
 

Seating will be restricted to every third pew.  

We ask that families in the same household (including students and children) sit together at one end of a 
pew, leaving the inside of the pew empty. 

Handicap accessible seating will be available. 

ADDITIONAL PRECAUTIONS 
 

Bulletins and communion elements will be placed on the empty pew in front of seating. We will not have a 
greeting time during the service. All shared materials have been removed from the sanctuary. If you choose 
to attend, you are encouraged to bring your own Bible. 

Hand sanitizer stations will be available. 

Tithes and offerings will be collected upon exiting the Sanctuary or you may make an online contribution or 
mail. 

Mask usage prescribed per temporary Orange County mandate.  

KIDS WORSHIP & CHILDCARE 
 

There will be no children’s worship or childcare available. We ask that children be seated with their families 
in the Sanctuary.   

SANCTUARY USAGE 
 

Following each service, pews and contact surfaces will be wiped down with approved cleaning solution. 
After the sanctuary is emptied, the doors will be closed and air conditioning will run for 30 minutes to cycle 
room air. Additionally, before each service the air conditioning will be turned on for no less than 30 minutes 
before attendees will be allowed to enter.   

WORSHIP ALTERNATIVES 
 

We will continue to offer online worship for those who do not yet feel comfortable gathering in the 
Sanctuary.  

*AGAIN, PLEASE DO NOT ATTEND IF YOU ARE EXPERIENCING FEVER/COUGH/OTHER SYMPTOMS. 


